
Comment from ACCAN about DR C658:2025 C559:2012 and G618:2004. 

 

From: David Hack 
Sent: Monday, 3 February 2025 3:28 PM 
To: James Duck 
Cc: Gareth Downing 
Subject: ACCAN Response to invitation to comment 

 

Dear James, 
 
Thank you for your recent emailing reaching out seeking ACCAN’s feedback: 

 

 C658:2025 NEXT-GENERATION BROADBAND SYSTEMS DEPLOYMENT IN 
CUSTOMER CABLING DRAFT INDUSTRY CODE – ACCAN does not have 
any further feedback on the code at this stage. 

 C559:2012 UNCONDITIONED LOCAL LOOP SERVICE (ULLS) NETWORK 
DEPLOYMENT INDUSTRY CODE, AND G618:2004 APPROVAL OF NON-
DEPLOYMENT CLASS SYSTEMS UNDER ACIF INDUSTRY CODE C559 – 
ACCAN does not have any further feedback on these codes at this 
stage. 

 

If you require any further information please don’t hesitate to reach out. 

 

Kind regards 

 

David Hack 

Graduate Policy and Research Officer 

 

Australian Communications Consumer Action Network (ACCAN) 

PO Box A1158 Sydney South, NSW 1235  

P: 02 9288 4018 


